
Rantoul Township High School District #193 Champaign County 

Notice of Public Hearing on  

September 9, 2024 

 

The Board of Education of the Rantoul Township High School District #193 will hold a Public 

Hearing Monday, September 9, 2024 at 5:30 pm in the Rantoul Township High School Board 

Room located at Rantoul Township High School at 200 S. Sheldon St. Rantoul, IL 61866 

The purpose of said hearing will be to receive public comment on a proposed waiver 

application to exceed the administrative expenditure limitation for the FY24 budget.  The 

waiver would apply to 105 ILCS 5/17-1.5.   

 


